
CBHA Minutes from Monday 3/7/22 

 

Attendees:  Matt Lambert, Rebecca Spear, Mary Louie, Hannah Blymier, Greg LeClair, Jayson 

Morrison, Rob LeVine, Dan Welch, Scott Rousseau, Megan Vaughan, Scott Matusovich, Bryan Cheever, 

Tom Clifford, Kaitlin Jordan, Eric Turgeon, Dennis Hunt, Bill Bodwell 

 

CBA Ice Update: 

• Fan quote is about 18K 

• Heater quote came in around 23K 

• On the lookout for an electric Zamboni (30-40K) 

• Should CBA host a pre-season tournament to raise funds? 

• Need to start our capital campaign with a clear “thermometer” showing our goal 

 

Mask Mandates: 

• FIC and CBA – no mask required currently  

• NYA- no mask after their spring break 

• MEAHA meeting tomorrow and will have an update on masks  

 

Board Compensation Vote: 

• Option for Board Members to donate back to capital campaign  

Tuition for ‘22-‘23: 

• Girls U10 and U12 have the biggest increase 

• Tuition will increase for ’22-’23 for all age groups (there was no increase this season) 

Board positions for ’22-‘23: 

• Greg will take over girls Director 

• No Scott Rousseau or Bryan Cheever for next season 

• ACE and Registrar positions will be open  

• Adam willing to come back part time for another year to help with scheduling 

• Rob would like to put together a “description” of each position to pass down  

U16 Nationals: 

• Will know next week if we are going   

• Working on signing paperwork to be prepared to go 

• CBHA will donate $100-$150 per skater and will start an additional fundraiser  



Tryout updates: 

• 449 are registered to try-out  

• Schedule will be released tomorrow (3/8) 

Travis Roy Scholarship update: 

• Deadline is 4/1 

• Only one applicant to date 

• Eric and Scott M. are emailing coaches tomorrow so they can remind interested applicants 

Referee Update: 

• Reimbursement will be offered again for training in ’22-‘23 

• On-ice ref clinics will be continued to be offered 

• First game for new refs is “controlled” so they are less intimidated  

Feedback Survey: 

• Rob will finalize the survey and send it out within the next few days 

• Results/ feedback will be sent to all board members for review and discussion  

 

 

 

 


